
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>

Date: 7/27/2015 11:46:56 AM
Subject: RE: Heritage Golf Tourney Event

Sounds good. It's on my calendar for 4:00pm. 
KV

From: Amy Duffy [mailto:aduffy@scprt.com]
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 11:37 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Heritage Golf Tourney Event

I am on the road today. But can meet on Wednesday.

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT

On Jul 27, 2015, at 11:15 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Can you meet this Wednesday? 4:00 across the street?
Or I can come see you or call this afternoon?

From: Amy Duffy [mailto:aduffy@scprt.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2015 9:01 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: Heritage Golf Tourney Event

We need to talk about this!

Amy Duffy 
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

Begin forwarded message:

From: patrick davis <patrick@patrickdavismusic.com>
Date: July 25, 2015 at 12:56:33 PM EDT
To: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com> 
Subject: Re: Heritage Golf Tourney Event

Hola Amy -

Patrick Davis here and I just finalized an offer for an event at next year's Masters and it 
made me think of you and the Heritage...

So... just let me know if you are still interested in pursuing an event for The Heritage 
2016 week and we can try and lock it in. :)
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Hope you are doing wonderful! 
PD

On Thu, Feb 26, 2015 at 7:11 AM, Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com> wrote:
Hey Patrick -

Thanks so much for reaching out! I will definitely keep you in mind for next year!

And yes, LOVED the song you sent!

Good long with the songwriters in the Bahamas! Sounds fantastic!

Amy Duffy 
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

South Carolina
Just right.

From: patrick davis [mailto:patrick@patrickdavismusic.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 9:05 PM
To: Amy Duffy
Subject: Re: Heritage Golf Tourney Event

Hey Amy -

Sorry for delay in replying... Just getting in from one of the songwriters I have started 
down in The Bahamas!

No problem about this year... just let me know about next... as it's always good to book 
em early.

And.. if you have something between now and then where you need one person to 
come in and knock some big wigs off their feet with stories and music... let me know. 
;)

Thanks!
PD

P.S. Did you get a chance to take a listen to the song I sent?

On Tue, Feb 3, 2015 at 5:41 AM, Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com> wrote:

Hey Patrick

I actually met with the folks yesterday. The plan and details for the evening event I 
had in mind has already nailed down for this year. However, we would be real 
interested in having you next year or for another event sometime during the year.

Let's keep in touch

Thanks for following up with me! You were on my list to email today.
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Thanks,
Amy

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT

> On Feb 3, 2015, at 1:21 AM, patrick davis < patrick@patrickdavismusic.com > 
wrote:
>
> Amy -
>
> Hey there. I just wanted to reach out one more time as the travel agents are about 
to book my flights to & from the Hootie & the Blowfish "Monday After the 
Masters" Event April 12 & 13...
>
> So just checking to see if there is still anything to the idea of myself putting 
something together for the folks you guys have down at the Heritage that week... I 
understand either way... I just wanted to make sure to follow up one more time with 
you. :)
>
> All the best!
> PD
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